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S6 Teaching Course 

Any S6 who is interested in teaching (Primary 

or Secondary) are being offered an opportunity 

to attend a 5-week “Introduction to Teaching 

Course” run in school. This will see you attend 

a series of meetings one day a week after 

school and will look at areas such as lesson 

planning, creating resources etc.  

Primary and Secondary teaching are very 

competitive courses and it is important you 

make yourself stand out… this is an 

opportunity to do that.  

If you missed the first meeting last Friday there 

is still time to register your interest- see Miss 

Hendrie or Miss Phee ASAP. 

For those who attended the meeting on Friday- 

there will be another meeting THIS FRIDAY 

LUNCH TIME where you will be given an 

overview of the course. It is important that you 

attend. 

Food Event! 

There will be an event taking place on 17th 

September in Glasgow for anyone looking to 

pursue a career in the food and drink industry. 

Employers will be there to discuss possible 

careers and many will be advertising  

part-time jobs! If this is an industry  

you are interested in please see  

me ASAP! 

NHS Event… Final Reminder 

For all who collected a letter about this event- 

your signed form and £5 are due NO LATER 

than Wednesday 4th September. Your 

registration teachers should also have consent 

forms in registration folders please hand these 

in before Thursday. 

We will meet at the school at 

3.45pm and return around 

6.30pm. 

SSPCA Work Experience 

For all those who registered their interest 

in this… please attend a very short 

meeting at interval on Thursday in F054. 

DYW Weekly Bulletin! 

Please inform your registration class of the following opportunities 

and events. Any questions- feel free to see Miss Hendrie in F054  

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=WH3G8GnV&id=CE765F801539819454E0FB995F288DBD35B9E5CC&thid=OIP.WH3G8GnVHL_mQqFTx_yaBAHaGa&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2fmedia.istockphoto.com%2fvectors%2fchef-hat-vector-id188045506%3fk%3d6%26m%3d188045506%26s%3d612x612%26w%3d0%26h%3d6zSH2wfqM1FJeTT3M5vq8sKy8CYwpwVljONmDjZjDfw%3d&exph=530&expw=612&q=chef+hat&simid=608001840117056830&selectedIndex=1&adlt=strict
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=BZNC2Lmb&id=2A0BD92079896E3713FA81D7C0673CF454CFDCD3&thid=OIP.BZNC2Lmbxyao8rRPJxL2OQHaDl&mediaurl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.globalfreepress.com%2fwp-content%2fuploads%2f2018%2f02%2fteachers-wanted.jpg&exph=300&expw=620&q=teachers+wanted&simid=608046026746299180&selectedIndex=3&adlt=strict

